

June 15, 2020

Jackson White Colorado Self Storage Association 9457 South University Boulevard, Unit 810 Highlands Ranch, CO 80126

Dear Jackson:

Thank you for your generous \$3,000.00 donation to Jewish Family Service of Colorado (JFS), on Wednesday, June 10, 2020, to support our response to the COVID-19 pandemic and to meet the matching challenge grant. Your gift will provide desperately needed resources to some of the most vulnerable members of our community.

JFS is providing picked-up, pre-packed boxes of food and supplies to anyone experiencing food insecurity with no documentation or sign-up needed. In twelve weeks of this modified pantry operation, we've served 19,854 individuals, including 75,519 kids, from 5,140 households with food (317,532 pounds), diapers, hygiene products, and pet food. This represents more than a 400% increase from normal operations. We launched our Emergency Lunchbox Express program to deliver 11,000 meals a week at seven different sites located in "food deserts" to provide children with quality, nutritious food. Staff and volunteers are delivering boxes of pantry food and supplies to 50 homebound older adults each week, so they avoid unnecessary visits outside their homes. Your donation makes this important work possible and we are so thankful.

With your support, we are fulfilling our obligation to serve as an essential safety net for our community by providing a continuum of care designed to help individuals and families cope through this crisis. JFS is making a meaningful difference in the lives of our neighbors as we overcome these challenging times together.

Your support, generosity, and commitment to JFS and our efforts is sincerely appreciated.

Best wishes,

Linda P. Foster

President and CEO

Lula P. Joste

Leanna Harris

Chair of the Board of Directors

Jewish Family Service of Colorado is a 501(c)(3) EIN # 84-0402701. This letter serves as a receipt for your donation and confirms no goods or services were provided.